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From: leo@mdps.com.hk <leo@mdps.com.hk>
Sent: 2024-10-10星期四 16:01:07
To: Shirley Ka Kei CHAN/PLAND <skkchan@pland.gov.hk>
Subject: RE: A/NE-FTA/250 - Response the comments from the

Commissioner for Transport
Attachment: DD52 188 TD_2024-10-10.pdf

Dear Shirley

Attached the revised plan for Transport for your record.

Regards

Leo


